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NIH is no longer providing free training in human participant protection for researchers The Code of Federal Regulations (governs all IRB’s) still requires certification for all researchers (including student researchers).. The new NIH course  is offered at https://phrptraining.com/#!/ and costs $39.99 per student with a $25.00 charge for the certificate.  

There is an equivalent course offered by New Hampshire University that meets all the standards and is free. You may submit a certificate from this course athttps://rit.sr.unh.edu/training/rcr-training/human-subjects.html or you may pay for the new NIH course and send that certificate if you wish. Either will be acceptable.

